
NEWSLETTER 21.07.2022 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Mr. Elliott’s Leaving Party 
Join us for cakes and ice-lollies on 
Wednesday 20th July 3pm - 4pm 
everyone welcome. School main 
playground.  
 
Leavers Assembly 
Thursday 21st July at 9:15am. 
Parents of the Year 6 pupils 
are invited to the assembly 
starting first thing in the 
morning.  
 
School closes for summer 
Thursday 21st July 
 
School reopens  
Wednesday 7th September 
 
 

THRESHF I ELD  PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Headteacher's Message 
Summer has arrived… bringing with it an actual heatwave!  

Have a wonderful summer everyone - enjoy holidays, time with family and friends and good luck to all 
of our wonderful Year 6 children as they move to their next school.   

Also, a HUGE thank you and good luck to Mr Elliott - I am sure he will not be a stranger but we sure 
will miss him ☺ 

 

Goodbye Year 6 - we will miss you! 



Week Acorns Seedlings Saplings Oaks Whole School 

Week One 
 

97.1% 95.5% 93.7% 93.7% 95.0% 

Week Two 
 

97.0% 96.3% 93.6% 98.8% 96.4% 

Week Three 
 

96.2% 98.5% 95% 98.8% 97.1% 

Week Four 
 

96.5% 97.8% 98.6% 100% 98.2% 

Week Five 
 

95.2% 95.6% 99.1% 97.7% 96.9% 

Week Six 
 

98.1% 95.6% 96.4% 98.8% 97.2% 

Week Seven 
 

95.1% 94.4% 96.6% 94.1% 95.1% 

This week our overall attendance: 95.1% 

As always, we are constantly impressed by our children’s 
achievements both in and out of school.  

Morgan dances with the May School 
of Dance in Crosshills. She has been 

part of their performance, as the 
Narrator, for the past week.  

She was able to do all of this whilst 
also being Mowgli in our school 

production.  

Our children do go above and beyond 
in their homework projects, however, 
Jonty’s environments of desert and 
rainforest are outstanding! 
Well done Jonty.  


